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10/20/08-10/26/08, vol. 2, issue 6  
 
 
Monday, 10/20/08  
“Halloween Horror Fest,” 8 p.m., Tree House. The scary movie series continues. This night’s 
title: “The Thing.” 
“Monday Madness!” Challenge your friends and roommates in this bowling league at Riverhead’s 
Wildwood Lanes. The bus leaves Lot A at 7 p.m. Free for SBS students, including shoe rental. For 
further details, contact Diane.Redo@stonybrook.edu or x2-5132.  
 

Tuesday, 10/21/08  
Badminton Tournament, 8 p.m., Gym. Prizes! Sign up your team of two in the Wellness Center. 
Marine Biology Group, 7:45 p.m., Mattituck LL. First meeting - join the club! 
“Once Upon a Night in Mexico,” 8 p.m. Shelter Island LL. A program with RA Diana. Details, x2-
5114. 
Wednesday, 10/22/08  
Live Feed With John Bul Dau, 12:50 p.m., Duke LH. Author of “God Grew Tired of Us.” Bul Dau 
is a Dinka from Southern Sudan and one of thousands of Lost Boys who fled their homeland during 
the Sudanese civil war. He found shelter at refugee camps in Ethiopia and Kenya before coming to 
Syracuse, N.Y., where he now lives with his wife and daughter. The book became an award-winning 
movie in 2007. For more information, contact Adam.Ortiz@stonybrook.edu.  
Yoga, 7-8:30 p.m, Recreation Center (Gym). 
 
Thursday, 10/23/08  
Blue Thursdays. Show your support for Stony Brook Southampton and wear blue on Thursdays! 
First Annual Stony Brook Southampton “Campfire,” 8 p.m., Cooper’s Beach, Meadow Lane, 
Southampton Village. Join RA Dominick for music, scary stories and s’mores. Bring a beach blanket. 
Details, x2-5114.  
 
Friday, 10/24/08  
Yoga, 1-2:30 p.m, Recreation Center (Gym).  
“El Higo de la Novia,” 2 p.m., Duke LH. This movie is in conjunction with Spanish Professor Sara 
Aponte-Wilkins’ class. 
Two-on-Two Basketball Tournament, 8 p.m., Gym. Sign up your team in the Wellness Center.  
 

Saturday, 10/25/08  
“Halloween Horror Fest,” 8 p.m., Duke LH. This night’s title: “The Others.” 
“Scare the Planet,” 8 p.m., Greenport LL. With RA Dominick. 
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Sunday, 10/26/08  
“Fright Fest” Trip to Great Adventure. Tickets are already sold out, but, for those with tickets, the 
shuttle leaves Lot A at 11 a.m. 
 

 
Mary Terry from the FSA writes: “The vending food machine in the Treehouse Lounge will be 
stocked with sandwiches, salads, fruit, yogurt, chips and water for any student who would like 
something to eat. These items will be stocked fresh every day. This machine takes flex points.” 
Terry and her executive chef will be available Fridays from 4 to 5 p.m. to meet students for 
comments. Stop by the café.  
The Office of Student Affairs reports: “Many of you have registered to vote using your campus dorm 
as an address. If you are registered to vote in Southampton, there will be shuttle available to take to 
you the Southampton Cultural Center, where you can vote. On November 4th, the shuttle will make 
loops every 45 minutes into town from Lot A, Chancellors Hall, between 1 p.m. and 8:30 p.m.” 
Tutors are now available for ECO 108, MAT 123, MAT 125, BIO 201, MAP 103, ARCH, CH 131 
and ANT 201. Contact anamaria.cobodepaci@stonybrook.edu or pick up a schedule in the Residence 
Life Office. 
Dean of Students Anamaria Cobo de Paci is scheduling one-on-one meetings with students in the 
next few weeks to discuss student life at SBS. Make your appointment by contacting x2-5134, e-
mailing anamaria.cobodepaci@stonybrook.edu, or stop by the Tree House Lounge to sign up. The 
Dean is welcome to ideas, suggestions or concerns. Her office hours: Monday, 10 a.m.-7 p.m., CH 
205; Tuesday, 10 a.m.-5 p.m., CH 205, and 6 p.m.-9 p.m., Shelter Island LL; Wednesday, 10 a.m.-
6:30 p.m., CH 205; Thursday, 9 a.m.-12 noon, but will not be available in the afternoon due to 
meetings; and on Fridays, call x2-5093.  
 

Students, faculty and staff met with two prospective SBS Dean/VP candidates last week: Peter 
Bardaglio, the former provost of Ithaca College who is working on a new book on sustainability in 
higher education; and Leith Sharp, who up until recently pioneered Harvard’s acclaimed green 
program on its campus. More Dean/VP candidates may be coming to SBS soon. Stay tuned.  
 

Congrats to SBS students Rian K. Holman and Meredith Smith, who recently won awards in Stony 
Brook University’s Creative Expressions contest. Both submitted vivid, arresting poems inspired 
by "God Grew Tired of Us" by John Bul Dau as a part of the SBU 101 program. SBS’s Adam J. 
Ortiz, Senior Associate Director of Advising Services, led our local effort. Winners will have a 
private lunch with the best-selling author.  
 

 
 
Some recent media:  
LI Housing Partnership Visits SBS 

SOUTHAMPTON PRESS: http://www.27east.com/story_detail.cfm?cat=realestate&id=172026 
Fish Kill Mystery Remains Unsolved 

SOUTHAMPTON PRESS: http://www.27east.com/story_detail.cfm?id=173964 
To catch up on some previous SBS stories, please visit:  
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http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/southampton/news.shtml 
 
Contact Darren.Johnson@stonybrook.edu by Friday at 3 p.m. to include your news and events in next week’s edition 

of “This Week at Stony Brook Southampton.” Have a great week!  
 
Darren Johnson  
Media Relations Manager  
Stony Brook Southampton  
239 Montauk Hwy  
Southampton, NY 11968  
631-632-5088  
darren.johnson@stonybrook.edu  
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/southampton/  
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